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Students 
 
Dress and Grooming 
 
 
The responsibility for the appearance of the students of Brookfield Public Schools rests with 
parents or legal guardian, and the students themselves. 
 
The parent or legal guardian and student have the right to determine the student's dress providing 
that such attire is not destructive to school property, complies with the health code and does not 
interfere with the educational process. 
 
Parents or legal guardian and student should be guided in that clothing should be appropriate and 
should be neat, clean, inoffensive, and decent.  For health reasons, some type of footwear is 
necessary.  Hair should be neat, clean, and well groomed at all times. 
 
This right may not be restricted, even by a dress code arrived at by a majority vote of students. 
 
 
 
Legal Reference: Connecticut General Statutes 
                    10-221  Boards of education to prescribe rules 
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